
 

 
 
 
January 28, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Weather conditions this week are forecasted to be unfavorable, with high winds, heavy rainfall, 
and severe thunderstorms. As a precaution, we will have modified acceptance for the following 
cargo at all ports from Wednesday, January 29, 2025, until further notice:  
 

• There will be no acceptance of Palletized/Mixed Hazardous Material Cargo 

• There will be no acceptance of Livestock  
 
There are NO changes to the acceptance of any other cargo, and we will make every effort to 
complete sailings as scheduled; however, changes in the forecast and intensity of the storm 
conditions could have additional effects on our operation.  
  
We will continue to provide further information as we receive updated weather forecasts.  
 
Updated information will be sent via e-mail, posted on our website, and through our social 
media channels.  Young Brothers encourages its customers to sign up for e-mail notifications at 
our website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates/ and follow us on social media 
@youngbrothershawaii/@youngbrothershi.  
  
Mahalo for your patience and understanding.  
 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 
 

http://www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates/

